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Merry Christmas!

We Bihls have had a fun 2016! We’ve enjoyed watching Aden grow
from a baby into a little tyke. He is walking all over the place, says
several words, likes to throw balls back and forth, hums tunes, dances,
and he loves being tickled and playing with Bubba. Aden was
dedicated at church in July, and he celebrated his FIRST birthday on
October 2nd. He is a sweet, precious little boy, and we cherish every
minute with him.

Caleb is in First Grade at Castleman Creek Elementary. The highlight of his year was getting to play on
the Hewitt Broncos 6U Flag Football Team. Hewitt Broncos is an independent Christian youth football
and cheer league in Hewitt, TX. His team won the Super Bowl, the Kent Bachtel Bowl, and they played in
the Battle of the Brazos Bowl at the Baylor University McClane Stadium!




Caleb is a Lego aficionado, and he was thrilled to go to LegoLand this summer. He loves helping Daddy
in the garage, playing video games, building Lego sets, playing outside, and goofing around with baby
brother. He is a smart, sweet, and fun-loving kiddo.

(Amy) 2016 was my 6th year working as a Social Work Case Manager with Therapy 2000. I still work
remotely from home, and I travel to the DFW branches about once a month. Iresigned as Vice President
of Chari-T2000 in October, after serving on the Board for 4 years, but I remain an active volunteer with
the charity. I enjoyed teaching a children’s discipleship class again this year at our church, but I plan on
taking a break this coming year after the summer. My first children’s book, “Harley Hedgehog Learns
He’s Special” (first of its series) will be published in the Spring of 2017. Stay tuned for updates! This
past year I also enjoyed travelling to Carthage and Joplin, MO for Easter, going to a Sandi Patty Farewell
Tour concert (in Waco, TX) with my mom in the summer, and travelling to San Antonio with Danny for a
Family Life Today’s Weekend to Remember Marriage Conference in November (our anniversary month).

Danny currently works full-time as a Paramedic in Providence Hospital ER (Waco, TX), and he also
works part-time as a Critical Care Transport Paramedic at Baylor Scott & White McLane Children’s
Hospital (Temple, TX). He plans on resuming nursing classes at Tarrant County College in Fort Worth,
TX in the Fall of 2017. Danny did some gardening this year, and he has enjoyed working on his new-
found hobby— wood working. He built a fence for our home, and he hand-crafted a coffee table, a patio
bench, an end-grain cutting board, a cigar box lamp, and a chalkboard coat rack. His goal is to start
custom building and selling.

May God richly bless each of you this Christmas and New Year season!

- Danny, Amy, Caleb, L Aden (dannybihl@gmail.com, amybihl@gmail.com)

*You can see our previous newsletters at www.muskrattracks.com/eng/amy.htm*






